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7th February 2017 

 

World Book Day – 2nd March 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

World Book Day is a chance for everyone to celebrate books and reading! 

To help mark the date this year, we would like everyone to come to school dressed as 

a character from a book.  We are asking for a £1 voluntary contribution for dressing 

up. 

 

All the children will be receiving a £1 book voucher to spend between 27th February 

and 26th March 2017. 

They can take their voucher to a local bookseller and can use it to pick one of 

TEN (exclusive, new and completely free) books. Or, if they’d rather, they can use it 

to get £1 off any book or audio book costing over £2.99 at a participating bookshop 

or book club. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

M Sheehan 

Headteacher 
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